

John & Sue Cutlip Update

JUNE 2018

Open Air Campaigners - Central Services

SUE AND I thank you for your continuing friendship, love and support. All is well here at home and with the kids. God continues to use me using my "Mr. C" science presentations so below is a report in pictures for you from a couple of my recent events.

We thought you would be encouraged to know how God is also using this ministry in other parts of the USA and world so on the back of this letter is the latest edition of our OAC Feedback. Enjoy.







OAC + PO Box D + Nazareth, PA 18064

Phone: (610) 746-0508 Email: john.cutlip@oaci.org

Web: www.oacusa.org Blog: johncutlip.wordpress.com



Open Air Campaigners June 2018 Feedback

Email: usa@oaci.org

Phone: (610) 746-0508

Being Faithful in New York State

ONE OF OUR OAC STAFF IN THE STATE OF NEW YORK, Erin

Chervenak, shared that she was able to work with a local church recently in the state's Southern Tier. The church is located in an exceedingly difficult and hardened section of Elmira, which is permeated with every conceivable earthly ill. Outreach and ministry efforts often bring discouragement for Christians in that area; however, as Erin was practicing some object lessons with the church members, a man named Roy suddenly walked in off the street for help. As it turned out, Roy was



100% Cherokee with Stage Four Lung Cancer; he and his wife, Paula, were making their way to Massachusetts but had run out of money for tolls. The door opened to share the Gospel with Roy, and he even prayed to receive the Lord. One of the pastor's daughters also had the opportunity to do the "heaven jar" object lesson for a real audience! The small group of participants were greatly encouraged that the Lord was going before them that day as they were obedient and faithful in preparing to share Christ.

Being Faithful in Jamaica

OUR JAMAICA DIRECTOR, Keith Phillips, is affectionately known as "Uncle Keith." God has blessed this man of God and his dear wife, Bev, for the past 34 years of faithful service in the open air. The Lord has opened wide the doors to go into public schools and proclaim Christ to the children in Jamaica. In the first four months of



this year alone, 107 meetings were conducted, ministering to over 58,000 people. Many have prayed to receive Christ as Savior. Just last month, Uncle Keith visited a girls' school where the guidance counselor asked if he remembered the last time he ministered there. She reminded him that he had given the invitation during that time and instructed students to go to the guidance counselor and just say, "I did it," if they had sincerely accepted Christ as Savior that day. The counselor shared with Uncle Keith that scores of girls came to her office throughout the day! We are grateful to God for such openness to the Gospel and for the Phillips family as they continue to be faithful in this important task of evangelism.

OAC/USA is trusting the Lord to use this ministry to impact 25 cities in America with the Gospel through open-air evangelism and other ministry by means of strategic establishment of branch ministries by the year 2025.